
From: Donna Anderson   
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 6:18 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Response to Application Number A-2023-0262 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

We are owners/residents of the home located on Manorcrest St.  This is regarding the 
residence on 23 Manorcrest Street, Brampton.   

The width of the driveway on 23 Manorcrest is 9.14 meters which violates the bylaw that 
permits a maximum width of driveway of 6.71 meters.  Also, the bylaw that requires 0.6 
meters of permeable landscaping abutting the side lot line is being violated by having 0 
metres of permeable landscaping abutting the side lot.  This area is a residential. 
neighbourhood not a parking lot and we feel that it is important that bylaws be applied. 

Not enforcing such bylaws encourages others to breach bylaws if there seem to be no 
consequences. 

Citizens must realize that bylaws are in place to be obeyed and not ignored--there are 
consequences when violated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Donna and Bill Anderson 

20 Manorcrest St. 

Brampton, Ontario, 

L6S 2X1 

 


